Minutes 4/26/2005

The bake sale that we had at the earth day celebration last Saturday went really well. Thanks for your help in baking and stuff and we hope to have one more before this year is over. 

We have a date for only one movie sadly.  We decided to show "Peacable Kingdom" on May 27th at 9:30pm. It's a friday and I hope all of you can make it.  If you would like to see what this movie is about, go to http://www.tribeofheart.org/pk.htm. 

First potluck of this term will be this Saturday, April 30th! Tell all your friends about it. It will be at 6:00pm in Ormsby Lounge.  We might have it outside if the weather is good enough.  So same rules apply, bring a plate that feeds up to four people or 3 monies (in case you're not hip, monies=$), and we'll take care of the drinks. And please bring your own plate, cup, and scarfing untensil. 

Last but not least, there will be a t-shirt designing party at next week's meeting.  So if you want to be a part of this, which I know you do, please email me as soon as humanly possible your t-shirt size by tomorrow night!!! they will be a bright green or if that's not possible, some sort of blue.  The total will be 5 monies that you would have to bring to Tuesday’s meeting.  Once again, please tell me by Thursday night, tomorrow, manana, if you would like a club t-shirt and what size you are.

